Katherine Machara <kahnlyn@yahoo.com> on 06/30/2008 05:45:00 PM

Subject: Regulation AA

Jun 30, 2008

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear Email comments,

The Credit Industry is already robbing it's patrons. We need some

regulations for this group of marauders. Not more rate increases!
Thanks for your time.

Sincerely,

Dr. Katherine Machara
3245 Post St
Deltona, FL 32738-9706



